
 
 

WICS, First Floor, Moray House, Forthside Way, Stirling FK8 1QZ 

Chair: Professor Donald MacRae OBE FRSE 

01786 430 200 | enquiries@wics.scot | wics.scot | scotlandontap.gov.uk 1 

Amanda Hancock 
Technical Panel Secretary  
Central Market Agency  
48 Enterprise House  
Springkerse Business Park  
Stirling FK7 7UF 
 
 

                                          Date: 27 July 2022 
           

                            Our Ref: CMA CP270722 
                                   Your Ref:  

 

Dear Amanda, 

Technical Panel 

The Commission was requested to approve the Market Code Change Proposals noted below: 
 

MCCP274 Meter Volume Validation B.1 

MCCP278 HVI Security B.1 
 

The Commission has consulted on Market Code Change Proposal 274 and 278 as required by 

section 8.7.1(ix)A of the Market Code. Having considered the change proposals and having received 

no material consultation responses, the Commission has no comment to make on Market Code 

Change Proposal 274 and 278 and therefore confirms its consent in accordance with Section 

8.7.1(xi) of the Market Code. 

The Commission has, however, received one wider comment recommending an amendment to the 

MCCP and OCCP templates to include a new section that assesses the impact on consumers of the 

proposed changes. The respondent outlined that this change would support embedding a 

consumer interest into market discussions and decision making, and ensure outcomes remain 

focused on the end user. This suggestion appears to have also been brough up at a previous 

TP/MPF session.  

The Commission fully agrees with this suggestion. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions on the above.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

Cosmin Diaconita 
Analyst 


